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Wednesday 31st August 2022 

 

September 2022 – The beginning of our Lightyear Federation  
 
Dear Repton Manor Primary School & Greatstone Primary School Families,  
 
I hope you have all had a wonderful summer, the weather was amazing and I hope it was fun filled and 
relaxing and you are all as excited as we are to return at the end of this week for our first day back, 
Friday 2nd September.  
 
We had several changes and appointments to our leadership structure and we will be making some of 
the appointments to our new exciting roles in the coming year including; a natural world teacher, a 
sports specialist and an arts specialist who will be working with all children across both schools in 
Spring 2023.  
 
Our leadership team are looking forward getting to know you all and will be setting out their plans to 
develop their areas of responsibilities with children, families, staff and governors this autumn.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

From top left: Jaclyn Kay – Greatstone Head of School, Matt Rawling – Executive Headteacher, Jackie 
Chambers – Repton Head of School, Hannah Ferris – Pastoral and Safeguarding Director, Louise Summers – 
Inclusion Director, Vikki Reeves – Business Director     

 

Both Jaclyn Kay and Jackie Chambers will be writing to you alongside their Deputy Headteachers 
(Fiona Roberts – Greatstone, John Page – Repton) with welcome and information about the start of 
school and the term ahead. Please do not to hesitate in talking to us about anything concerning your 
child or their school. We will always welcome your feedback and look forward to developing our 
wonderful schools further for the best possible opportunities for our children, families, staff and 
communities.  
 
Kind regards 
Matt Rawling 
Executive Headteacher 

 


